
Documentary Premiere and Website Launch 
Tuesday 20th of June 2017
Time 12 noon – 1.30pm   
Draíocht, Dublin 15

You are invited to meet and dialogue with the artists 
and students involved in Room 13 Inquiry - a dynamic 
investigation into the potential of shared art studio 
spaces in school settings. 

Following the screening, students will share and launch 
our newly commissioned website www.room13inquiry.ie 
Designed by New Graphic, this website captures some 
of the intelligent and honest conversations between the 
students in response to the art that they’ve made and 
encountered during this three year project.  
 
The celebration will take place in the presence of the
Mayor of Fingal, and Mr. Paul Reid, Chief Executive 
of Fingal County Council, and Helen O’Donoghue, 
Head of Engagement & Learning Programmes at 
the Irish Museum of Modern Art.
 

We would be delighted
if you could attend
the event. Please rsvp to
julie.clarke@fingal.ie  
or telephone 01 8905960
 

Room 13 Inquiry has evolved in two primary 
schools in Fingal since its inception in 2014. 
It includes the provision of a dedicated art 
studio space, an artist in residence, and a 
series of exhibition and artists’ studio visits 
for each school.

We engaged filmmaker Kilian Waters to 
capture the activities of the students and 
artists over the course of six weeks this 
academic year. We now invite you to attend 
the premiere of this documentary film at 
12noon on 20/06/17 in Draíocht.

Room 13 Inquiry  is an initiative 
of Fingal County Council’s 
Arts Office in partnership with 
Tyrrelstown Educate Together 
N.S, Scoil Bhride Cailini N.S., 
artists Orla Kelly and Anne 
Cradden with support from 
Draíocht and the Arts Council
of Ireland. 


